NEW MEXICO INTERSTATE STREAM COMMISSION

53- 23 Son Jun Admin

COMMISSION MEMBERS

JIM DUNLAP, Chairman, Farmington
J. PHELPS WHITE, III, Vice-Chairman, Roswell
JOHN R. D'ANTONI O, JR., P.E., Secretary, Santa Fe
BUFORD HARRIS, Mesilla
BLANE SANCHEZ, Isleta
JULIA DAVIS STAFFORD, Cimarron
PATRICIO GARCIA, Rio Chama
MARK S. SANCHEZ, Albuquerque
JAMES WILCOX, Carlsbad



BATAAN MEMORIAL BUILDING, ROOM 101 POST OFFICE BOX 25102 SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO 87504-5102

> (505)827-6160 FAX:(505)827-6188

June 11, 2007

Mr. Rick L. Gold Regional Director Bureau of Reclamation Upper Colorado Regional Office 125 South State Street, Room 6107 Salt Lake City, Utah 84138-1102

Dear Mr. Gold:

I accept the Recommendations for San Juan River Operations and Administration for 2007 and 2008, dated December 15, 2006. The Recommendations have been endorsed by the ten major water users who are party them, and provide a cooperative framework for operating Navajo Dam and administering the San Juan River during 2007 and 2008. I wish to express my thanks to the Western Colorado Area Office staff, and to Mr. Pat Page in particular, for Reclamation's continued cooperation in facilitating cooperative agreements for the administration and distribution of water in the San Juan River Basin in New Mexico.

The Office of the State Engineer during 2007 and 2008 will continue to work towards promulgation of rules and regulations for administering water rights within the San Juan River Basin in New Mexico. Staff will continue the process of drafting rules and regulations specific to the San Juan River Basin in compliance with the statewide rules and regulations for Active Water Resources Management that have been adopted by this office.

Please call me if you have any questions regarding these matters.

Sincerely,

John R. D'Antonio, PE

State Engineer

Copy: Pat Page